
From:
To: Tillbridge Solar Project
Subject: Safety on the A631 main route from Bawtry to Gainsborough.
Date: 07 October 2024 12:29:19

You don't often get email from @hotmail.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sir or Madam,
I have previously flagged up safety issues on this road to the various bodies in charge. 
This road is incredibly busy and dangerous as it is, without increasing traffic for solar
plants.
I do not believe any attention or consideration has been given the safety of those who live
alongside the A631, or those who use it.
I have attended at several accidents this year alone. 5 of them serious, and the last one a
fatality.
Martin Green from Notts County Council gave information about the A631 saying there
had not been any serious accidents, which is incorrect.  I have tried to contact him, but he
is unavailable. 
I live next to this road, so cannot ignore it. I have photos of the scenes.
Please acknowledge this email. 
Yours sincerely, 
Katharine McIlroy. 
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